
ARTICLE VII 
Big Brother and Little Sister Organizations 

 
It is Alpha Omicron Pi’s policy that these organizations detract from the purpose and legitimate 
programs of Greek organizations. 
 
Alpha Omicron Pi does not authorize the affiliation of “Big Brother” organizations with its 
collegiate chapters.  No groups of this sort may be formed. 
 
Alpha Omicron Pi chapters are not to encourage, nominate, or assist chapter members in 
applying for membership in “Little Sister” organizations or any otherwise named  
fraternity auxiliary group.  Chapters may not excuse absences from chapter functions and 
activities due to participation in Little Sister events. 
 
Alpha Omicron Pi does not consider membership in such organizations to be an honor, and no 
credit or consideration for this information is given to chapters in competition for awards and 
recognition. 
 


